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It is unsafe to access businesses downtown, take my children to activities downtown, 

etc. And this lack of safety continues to spread across the city. I think this is a 

misguided value statement of support, but in actuality it is allowing homeless to act 

with impunity rather than directing towards services that already exist. Fighting for 

homeless rights shouldn’t come at the expense of public safety or safety of citizens 

on their private property.  


